
Kerrville, Texas 

2019 Feast Activities 
 
Location of Services: Inn of the Hills Resort & Conference Center, 1001 Junction Highway, 

Kerrville, TX 78028. 

 

We are looking forward to having you at the Kerrville Festival site, nestled in the Hill Country of 

Texas! This year there will be no need to purchase tickets for any activity prior to the Feast, but 

senior citizens will need to pick up tickets by Monday, Oct. 14, for the Seniors’ Luncheon, which 

will be held on Thursday, Oct. 17. Here are the activities planned for the Feast of Tabernacles in 

Kerrville:  

 

 Teen Activity at Level Up Arcade and Laser Tag  

 Family Day 

 Festival Fun Show 

 Seniors’ Luncheon 

 

Descriptions of Festival Activities 

 

1. Teen Activity: On Tuesday, Oct. 15, from 2 to 4 p.m., those aged 12 to 19 and their families are 

invited to join us at the Level Up Arcade and Laser Tag located in the River Hills Mall, 200 Sidney 

Baker Street S, Suite 32, Kerrville, TX 78028. The prices for the arcade tokens are 12 for $5, 50 for 

$10 and 105 for $20. The price for laser tag is $3 for 10 minutes, $4 for 15 minutes and $8 for 30 

minutes.  

 

2. Family Day: This year our Family Day will be held on Wednesday, Oct. 16, from 1 to 4 p.m., 

around the pool area of the Inn of the Hills Resort & Conference Center. Opportunities to play cards, 

dominos and corn hole will be available, and those who wish to swim may do so. We hope some of 

our musicians will come prepared to provide live music throughout the afternoon. This will be a laid-

back, fun afternoon of relaxing fellowship with a variety of activities for all ages.  

 

3. Festival Fun Show: We’re having a Festival Fun Show and you’re invited to participate! The 

show will hit the stage on Thursday, Oct. 17, at 7:30 p.m. This is a fun show, not necessarily a talent 

show. You don’t have to be ready for prime time to have a part in this show. We are looking for a 

variety of performances including music, skits and appropriate humor. We expect the acts to range 

from classical to home-spun and we would love to see and hear what you present. If you don’t want 

to be on stage, we encourage you to come and enjoy the show. If you do want to perform, please 

contact Larry Solomon at Larry.Solomon@cogwa.org or 417-437-5412 as soon as convenient. Please 

listen for an announcement at the Feast regarding the rehearsal.  

 

4. Seniors’ Luncheon: This year’s event will be on Thursday, Oct. 17, at 12:15 p.m., in the 

Bluebonnet Room of Inn of the Hills Resort & Conference Center. This special luncheon is for our 

much-appreciated senior citizens, aged 65 and over, and their spouses. Although there is no cost for 

our seniors and their spouses, it is very important that each person who plans to attend the luncheon 

pick up a ticket by Monday afternoon at 1 p.m. at the Information Table so we can order the correct 

number of meals. Any who wish to make contributions to offset the cost of the meal may do so at the 

Business Office.   
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